
 

 

 

TO ALL IAMAW MEMBERS 
 

WORKING FOR 
 

AIR TRANSAT 
Maintenance, Stores, and Central Baggage 

 
PRE-NEGOTIATIONS 

UPDATE # 2 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Brothers, 
Dear Sisters, 
 
Your IAMAW Negotiations Committee comprising of George Kuehnl, Lou Pagrach, 
Steven St-Arnaud, Herb Reiner, Sebastian Auger, Mathieu Miller and Patrick Potvin, 
met internally for pre-bargaining sessions on February 23 and 29, 2016 to strategize 
and prepare for negotiations with the Company. 
 
The Committee would like to thank all the Members that have participated in filling out 
the survey. 
 
This survey has been sent for analysis and the results will greatly help your Committee 
to understand your most important issues. 
 
Your Committee has been working aggressively and will be meeting again in April. 
 
The IAMAW appreciates your continued support regarding this matter. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
George Kuehnl     
General Chairperson – Eastern Region 
Transportation District 140, IAMAW 
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